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One injured in [-29 wreck Sunday
(KLZA)-- For the second time in less than a week a wreck has occurred in Holt
County involving a Missouri Department of Transporation snow plow.

Sunday afternoon just past 1:30 a wreck occurred on Interstate 29 when a car
driven by 34-year-old Timothy Henzel of Bellevue, Nebraska passed a pickup
driven by 46-year-old Tyson Gibbons of Tarkio, Missouri and in the process ran
into the back of the MODOT snow plow operated by 32-year-old Brenten Hughes
of Forest City who was plowing the southbound passing lane of I-29. The Henzel
vehicle went skidding into the driving lane and was struck by the Gibbons
pickup. Henzel was trasnported by the Atchison-Holt EMS to the Mosaic Care
Hospital in St. Joseph with what were described as serious injuries. Henzels car
was totaled.

The other drivers were not injured . Hughes has been the driver of the snow

plows that were hit from behind both times in the past week. The Holt County
Sheriff's Office and Oregon Fire Department both responded to the wreck.
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